
If this bill is passed I will have enough time to repay the rent debt I’ve accumulated. If we are forced to pay immediately on July 1st, I 
will be evicted due to not having the money, having been impacted greatly by covid and losing my job. I have no where else to go 
and will end up on the street, as I imagine many others will too if they are evicted in july. Covid is not under control yet, we need to 
keep as many people housed as possible to help stop the spread. 


